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Dance Club 
 

Our dance club are staging an 
end of term performance at 
4.30 on Thursday, 23rd 
March in the school hall. If 
your child attends Dance Club, 
you are most welcome to come 
along to support them. 

 

Year 6 SATs Meeting 
 

There’s a meeting for the 
parents of Year 6 pupils to-
morrow (Tuesday) at 3.15 in 
the Year 6 classroom to dis-
cuss the statutory tests in 
May. This is an opportunity 
for you to find out what’s 
happening (there are some 
changes this year) and ask any 
questions you may have. All 
parents of Year 6 children are 
welcome. 
 

Non-Uniform Day 
 

We are holding our end of 
term non-uniform day a week 
early! On Friday, this week, 
the children can come to 
school dressed as their fa-
vourite sports personality. 
Their £1 donation will go to 
Sports Relief. This means 
that the last day of term is 
NOT a non-uniform day and 
the children will be expected 

Non-Uniform Day 
THIS Friday                    

School Dates 
 

 Thursday, 29th March: 
Church Service in school 
(9.30) 

 Friday, 30th March: Last 
day of Term 4. Please col-
lect children from class at 
1.15 

 

 Monday, 16th April: first 
day of Term 5 

to wear normal school uni-
form on Friday, 30th 
March. 
 

End of Term 4 
 

Just a reminder to every-
one that the children need 
to be collected from class 
at 1.15 on the last day of 
term (30th March). 

 

‘Eagle Heights’ 
 

Year 3 and Year 2 enjoyed a 
talk about owls and snakes 
on Friday afternoon. For 
Year 3 this was a follow up 
to their ‘Harry Potter’ work. 
Everyone enjoyed it. Unfor-
tunately, the owl enjoyed 
being at St Mary’s a little 
too much and wanted to 
stay! 

 

What’s On This Week 
 

 Tuesday: Year 6 SATs meet-
ing at 3.15 

 Friday: Year 3 and Year 4 to 
the library. 

 Friday: Year 5 Sports Relief 
Assembly 

Nice school… 
Think I’ll stay! 


